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’I;le Ottice of Diversity and Civil Rights 1s pleased to
announce the CBP Reasonable Accommodation Procedures for
Applicants and Employees with Disabilities Directive, which was
siened by the CBP Acting Commissioner on May 5, 2012.
CBP employees may submit a request tor a reasonable

accommodation, orally or in writing, to his or her supervisor, another management
otficial in the chain of command, or to an Ofttice of Diversity and Civil Rights statf
member. CBP strives to maintain a positive work environment that attracts and retains
qualitied employees and enhances our ability to meet the needs ot the dwverse public we

serve and protect.



